
December 18th, 1923.

Professor H, A. Smith, 
Vice-Dean, Faculty of Law, 
McGill University.
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My dear Professor Smithi-
With reference to your 

letter of the 13th of December, I am willing to 
accept your resignation as Vice-Dean as from the 
1st of March, 1924.

Should Dean Greenshields 
not return at that time, I presume you will be 
willing to continue to discharge the functions of 
your office until such time as he does come back.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.

S,

:-v3

li
s.
:


